
 

Norbury Court 
Roof Insulation 
Planning Statement 

Generally 

The proposed works are for internal roof insulation to the existing office. Ventilation slates are required, 
but due to the parapets, these will not be visible from ground level. As we understand it, planning is not 
required. We have applied for listed building consent. 
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